
REPORT ON LEARNING SESSION ON “VOLUNTEERING FOR
CAREER / PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT “CONDUCTED BY IEEE
BROADCAST TECHNOLOGY SOCIETY AND SIGNAL PROCESSING
SOCIETY

The IEEE Student Branch Sri Sairam Engineering College in
association with IEEE Broadcast Technology Society and Signal
Processing Society organized a learning session on “Volunteering for
Career/Professional Development” which is conducted on 17th

September 2024 from 01.30pm to 03.00pm. The event commenced
with warm welcome by Dr.S.Brindha (SEC IEEE SBC Advisor) and
the importance about our society was given by Dr.J.Arunarasi (SEC
IEEE BTS SBC Advisor). Followed by the introduction speech about
our chief guest continued with session talk about “Volunteering for
Career / Professional Development“ by the Resource Person Mr.
Shone Jose who is currently the Chairperson of IEEE India Council
Student Activities, Vice Chairperson of the IEEE Young Professional
from the IEEE Kerala section. It was an interesting session where he
discussed about the various volunteering opportunities available in
every IEEE sections. He also talked about the networking
opportunities which the members can avail by involving in
volunteering. The session ended with vote of thanks by
Ms.S.Mahalakshmi (SEC IEEE SPS SBC Chairperson).






